- January 11, 2010

To: Supervisor NORMA SANTIAGO

From: Todd Schwenk

To Ray Nutting and the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors;

This is a request to remove from the consent calendar;

The Environmental Impact Report for the Greenwood Hills Project.

#1- Currently there are no design standards for mixed use. It is in draft stage only.

#2- Two agriculture meetings regarding this project have been cancelled.

#3- The last meeting with the neighborhood group was two years ago.

Any questions, I can be reached 24-7 at 510-385-7260 or my office is 530-344-1000 or my home number 530-344-1111.

Thank you,

Todd Schwenk

3201 Bear Court

Placerville, ca 95667

CC: Dists 1-5, file CAO, CO. Counse,